
 

Board Highlights 
  

Gary Wilkinson-Pres, Kurtis Holland-Vice Pres,  Orlando DeHerrera-Sec,  Carly Santi Lozoya-Treas,  Elizabeth Quintana-Asst Sec/Treas 
 

 

 

Meeting of October 8,  2020 
 

 

 

Employment.  The Board accepted the resignations of Blanca Medina – BME One-on-One Para and  
Christopher Montoya – Maintenance Employee.  The Board approved certified substitute Anfernee Romero 
(pending receipt of authorization) and Melinda Viescas. 

             

Other Reports.  Bill Metz has passed away and a memorial service will be held at the Central Auditorium 

October 24th.    

 

 Superintendent Report.    Mr. Wiedeman shared the results of the survey of staff and parents concerning  

Continuing the hybrid model of education.  The percentage of staff and parents wanting to move to full in-

person education had increased from the beginning of the year.  The hybrid model will continue for the next 

nine weeks to help avoid a total shut down of in-person education and moving to full virtual education.   

Student enrollment has increased by 17 students.  A volleyball tournament was held using two gyms and the 

students did well with the guidelines in place due to COVID.  Football has also begun for the Middle School 

and High School with appropriate guidelines in place for COVID. 

 

Action Items.  The Board approved the minutes from meeting held on 9/10/2020; August Financial 

Reports; Requisition to Dell EMC; Resolution to Change Graduation Requirements for the Class of 

2021: and Policy adoptions and revisions. 

 

Next Meeting.   The next Board of Education regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 12, 

2020 at 6:00 p.m.    

 

 

Visit www.monte.k12.co.us to find out more about Monte Vista Schools 

http://www.monte.k12.co.us/

